
                                                    Clovis West High School Morning Announcements 
         Thursday, January 25, 2024 

 
 

      Meetings/Events Today 
 

• Book club meeting today at lunch in C5. See you then! 
• Attention CW FCA, come join us for food, fun, and fellowship today at 

lunch in the Gym! All are welcome. 
•  

  Student Announcements  
 

• In honor of kindness week this week here is today's tip of the day:  
Sometimes it takes only one act of kindness and caring to change a 
person’s life.”  Come check out our kindness station at lunch today in 
the amphitheater.  Help create a chain reaction of kindness at CW. 

• New Year, New you! It’s time to use those planners! Keep your 
assignments and daily tasks organized by using your Clovis West 
planner. Get your planner checked weekly in the C cluster office with 
Mrs. Burton. All students who use their planner daily for the rest of 
January will be eligible for a gift card drawing to some of your favorite 
places! It pays to be organized! 

• CSF Registration is now open. The digital application is on the CSF 
page of the school website. If you have any questions, please see 
Mrs. Avery in J3. Registration ends on Friday, January 26th. 

• Faith Club is collecting used eyeglasses to send to Nigeria.  The 
glasses will be polished and repaired before they are gifted to those 
in need.  Help support a former CW teacher as she helps bring the 
gift of vision to Nigerians!  The last day for glasses to be collected will 
be tomorrow. 

• Do you like jumping off the diving board during PE’s swim unit? When 
someone yells DO A FLIP, do you take that as a challenge? Then 
diving might be the perfect sport for you. Your Clovis West Swimming 



and Diving team is still looking for more boy divers. No previous 
experience is needed, and all skill levels are welcome! Talk to Coach 
Tenney in the C- Building for more info. 

Senior Announcements  
•  

Club Member Announcements 
• Faith Club has a guest speaker tomorrow at lunch in the Lecture Hall.  

Come to hear a message, enjoy pizza, and bring a friend. 
• The Middle Eastern Club will be meeting on Friday during lunch in the 

Faculty Lounge. 
• Attention Latino Club members- If you are interested in completing 

some community service hours spreading intentional love by writing 
letters to a family of 8 migrants from Venezuela who have overcome 
tragedies and trials to be where they are now, please stop by the 
SRC office to learn more about the family and get more information. 
Letters are due by Feb. 5th.  

• Yoga and Mental Health will be meeting on Monday, Jan 29 at Lunch.  
Come get involved to help make a difference in mental health at CW.  
Yoga dates are coming soon. 

•  

• Good Luck to: 
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